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The following is the 2008-2009 post season report for the Section VI Girls and Boys Bowling. 
 
The collection of money for the Section VI Boys and Girls Tournaments was assigned to a committee 
headed by Leo Kaminsky.  A separate financial report has been submitted by this committee to the 
Section VI office. 
 
The boys and girls sectionals were conducted using the same format as the 2008 Sectional 
Tournament.  This allowed for the addition of more teams and fewer individual bowlers.  This format 
resulted in additional costs to each school that now qualified to fund a full team and not just an 
individual representative. 
 
The results of the Sectional Team Tournament: 

Class Boys Total pins Girls Total pins 
A Niagara Falls 6339 Frontier 5675 
B West Seneca East 6542 Tonawanda 5197 
C Falconer 5653 Randolph 4959 
D Forestville 5645 Forestville 4798 

 
The following bowlers qualified for the  All-Section Team : 

Bowler School Grade Total pins 
Maurice Davidson Bennett 12 1342 
Ryan Gates Gowanda 10 1338 
Eric Michalski Amherst 9 1377 
Frank Porter Niagara Falls 12 1349 
Tyler Skoczylas North Tonawanda 11 1377 
John Stopka Kenmore West 12 1355 
    
Krystal Gravelle Niagara Falls 12 1235 
Melanie Hannon Maryvale 8 1208 
Brianna Larson North Tonawanda 10 1193 
Hannah Moser North Tonawanda 9 1213 
Alyssa Narkiewicz Niagara Falls 12 1257 
Jacqueline Willy Clarence 12 1282 

 
The boys sectional tournament went well without any problems.  However, the girls sectional 
tournament had to be postponed due to adverse weather conditions.  This tournament had to be held 
the week after the Winter Break and created some difficulty due to getting the required information to 
the State Tournament Coordinators in a timely manner. 
 
The new rule that an athlete representing Section VI in state competition must be accompanied by 
their coach or a designated representative of the district was put into place.  This resulted in an added 
expense in terms of seating on the bus, hotel room, and meal allotment. 
  
All four of the Section VI teams did well at the State Tournament in Rochester.  The West Seneca 
East boys team took first place and the Frontier girls team took second place.  The Boys All-Section 



team took first place and the Girls All-Section team took second place.  In addition, Frank Porter 
from Niagara Falls High School was awarded the Sportsmanship Award. 
 
The issue of moonlight bowling involving two separate incidents was dealt with by the Activity Board.  
The Board also determined that the Boys and Girls Bowling Sports Chairs will meet with the Activity 
Board prior to the 2009-2010 season to clarify the bowling standards for the 2009-2010 season. 
 
We wish to thank the Section VI office for their continued support in helping to make the 2008-2009  
season a success.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dan Kaplan, Boys Chair 
John Seeley, Girls Chair 
 
 
 
 


